
Council Corner
Please join us for our next meeting on

Tuesday, January 18, 2022 at 7:00pm
via Google Meet

Our School Council would like to wish all of our Poplar Ridge families a
very Merry Christmas!!

May your holidays be filled with family fun, love, and laughter.

January Bottle Drop-Off:

We have planned a post-holiday bottle drop-off.
The Cosmos bottle trailer will be in the school parking lot

January 17 - 21 from 8 am - 4 pm

We hope you and your families enjoy a safe holiday season …. and save those bottles!!!

Thank You!!

We would like to thank all of the families who supported our Christmas fundraisers!!  We
know you will all enjoy the beautiful products from Parkland Nurseries and Calyx Floral
Design, and the very delicious treats from Purdy’s Chocolates.

Hot Lunch:

The Healthy Hunger hot lunch program is available on Tuesdays and Thursdays at
www.healthyhunger.ca.  Healthy Hunger is a website that connects our school to a number of local
restaurants that offer a variety of meal options to choose from.  Orders may be placed, changed, or
cancelled up to 5 days prior to a lunch date.  Please remember that this is an optional program
which is also a great fundraiser for our school activities!  If you have any questions, please contact
our amazing coordinator, Jennifer Creasey, at poplarridgelunch@gmail.com.

Poplar Ridge School Council / PTA Executive Committee and Staff Members

Megan Vallet Fredine : Chair mvalletfredine@gmail.com
Colet Grimbeek : Vice Chair grimbeeks2@yahho.ca
Kelly Fairall : Treasurer kellyfairall@gmail.com
Eloise Silvernagle : Secretary ellymaejack@hotmail.com
Colleen Robertson : Fundraising Coordinator robcol2@shaw.ca
Carolynne Muncer : Principal cmuncer@cesd73.ca
Darren Pickering : Vice Principal dpickering@cesd73.ca
Sherry Cooper:  School Trustee scooper@cesd73.ca
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